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Afternoon,
 
On behalf of Portsmouth City Council (PCC), please find attached letter regarding
a fundamental difference of opinion between PCC and other Interested Parties
and the Applicant as to whether the commercial Fibre Optic Cables and
associated infrastructure (‘the FOC development’) can properly amount to
associated development as a matter of law pursuant to the Planning Act 2008; and
also the consequence of the project no longer being recognised and listed as a
Project of Common Interest pursuant to the TEN E Regulations.
 
Kind regards, Meg
 
Megan Barnard
Head of PMO
Programme Management Office (PMO)
Regeneration Directorate
Portsmouth City Council
Tel: 
Email: megan.barnard@portsmouthcc.gov.uk
Web: www.portsmouth.gov.uk
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